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Activity Overview

Date Group Activity Time

15-07 until 23-08 A - 8 Summer holiday School closed,

Daycare open

26-08 A - 8 Start new school year 8.15 doors are open

New Students

Name Group

Jair gr. C

Have you found us on Instagram

(ikc.de.eglantier.delft)?

Or are you friends with us on Facebook (IKC De

Eglantier Voorhof)?

We post weekly about school, special events and fun facts.

mailto:directie@eglantierdelft.nl


Notifications

Daycare

End of preschool

The summer holidays are just around the corner. This means

that the preschool will be closed for 6 weeks, just like

education. We wish all toddlers a happy holiday. For toddlers

going to primary school after the summer holidays, good luck

at primary school.

The toddlers' preschool will start again on Monday, August

26.

Education

International celebration

Wednesday, 26 June, was the day of our International

party. We had beautiful weather and the party was well

attended. First of all, the Anglia certificates were

handed out to the children of grade 8. The flea market

was nice and busy and many items were sold. Many

children and parents had made tasty snacks for our

restaurant and, as always, this went well. There were beautiful, cheerful

performances (singing and dancing) by children and parents, and at the stands

everyone could get information about different countries and cultures. The

oldest kindergarteners and the children of group

4 were also able to show their school gardens to

their parents/carers. Unfortunately, we had

some bad luck this year with the heavy rain and

many snails. Not everything grew well because of

too much rain and too little sun, and what did

grow was eaten by snails. But that did not spoil

the fun. The children enjoyed gardening and

proudly showed off their gardens. All in all, it

was a successful day. A nice amount of money

was raised. After deducting all expenses, 1500,-

remains. This amount is earmarked for the

working weeks of group 7 and 8. Everyone who

helped, attended, contributed..... Thank you!



The school garden

As every year, the children of group 2, led by the children of

group 8 and the children of group 4 have been gardening in

their school garden next to the school every week. Peter the

gardener (as the children call him) provided seeds, beans,

lettuce, endive, etc. to plant every week. He told the children

how to sow and plant these, helped the

children and kept the gardens tidy in

between. As this is a big job, Peter was

helped by two parents. They too were on

hand every week. Unfortunately, the snails especially liked

the lettuce and endive, which were eaten rather quickly in

many gardens. Also, not everything grew well because of the

many rain showers and little sunlight. Nevertheless, the

children enjoyed going to the school garden every time. On

behalf of us all, we would like to thank our gardener Peter

and the two helping parents for their efforts over the past

period.

School leavers

Another school year has already

passed and grade 8 ended the year

with an amazing musical: 'The scariest

escape ever'.

The 37 school leavers first performed

for a few groups and grandparents and

later in front of their parents. The

final performance was a great success.

We are going to miss these lovely

children (many were here for 10 years)

and we wish them every success and

enjoyment at their new school. Come

back again to tell us how you are doing.

Bye Janou, Samridha, Ezra, Juno, Teyla, Rahand, Giulia, Pelagia,

Amin, Senna, Jaya, Tano, Sebastiaan, Naoufal, Benjamin, Maryam,

Tallulah, Lana, Natalia, Leyan, Jessy, Vasya, Rashika, Janna, Ilyas,

Esila, Lantz, Amy, Roxy, Yfke, Surabhi, Alma, Yara, Lorelei, Bosco

en Inerbrawen.



A number of other children are also leaving our school. We also wish you lots of

fun and success at your new school, in your new home, new place of residence,

etc.

Farewell

This year too, we are unfortunately going to

say goodbye to a number of colleagues.

Mr Edilberto has been working temporarily as

a teaching assistant with the kindergartners.

He replaced Ms Petra during her illness. Next

school year, Mr Edilberto has found work at

another school. There he will also work as a

teacher in the kindergarten classes, give

music lessons to all groups and work as a

teaching assistant. We are going to miss Mr Edilberto, but we wish him all the

best in his new job.

Our teaching assistant Floor has also found another job. She already said

goodbye last week. Of course, we also wish her lots of fun and success in her

new job.

Finally, we also say goodbye to José. She does the administration, but works at

several schools. She is unfortunately going to leave us, so her job will be a little

quieter.

We also wish José success at the rest of her schools.



Gym shoes

As you know, the kindergarteners gym shoes have recently been

given home. Please provide good fitting sneakers with Velcro after

the summer holidays, so that we can start PE again in the new

school year. Please remember to put your child's name on them, so

that we can keep and recognise them at school.

Holiday dates academic year 2024-2025 en 2025-2026 primary education

Holidays 2024-2025 From Until

Autumn holiday 28-10-2024 01-11-2024

Christmas holiday 23-12-2024 03-01-2025

Spring holiday 24-02-2025 28-02-2025

Good Friday 18-04-2025 18-04-2025

May holiday, incl. Easter

Monday and Kings Day

21-04-2025 02-05-2025

Liberation day 05-05-2025 05-05-2025

Ascension day 29-05-2025 30-05-2025

Whit Monday 09-06-2025 12-06-2025

Summer holiday 21-07-2025 29-08-2025

Study days school year 2024-2025

Monday 7 October

Wednesday 20 November

Wednesday 29 January

Wednesday 2 April

Tuesday 6 May

Wednesday 28 May

Margin afternoons and day 2024-2025

Friday afternoon 25 October

Friday afternoon 20 December

Friday afternoon 21 February

Friday 18 July



PE schedule school year 2024-2025

Gym from Michaela

Monday

Slauerhofflaan

Tuesday

Slauerhofflaan

Wednesday

behind letterflat

08:30-09:15 3/4 08:30-09:15 (45) 3 08:30-09:15 8

09:15-10:00 5/6 09:15-10:00 (45) 7 09:15-10:00 7

10:10-11:00 5 10:10-11:00 (50) 5 10:10-11:00 6

11:00-11:50 6 11:00-11:50 (50) 5/6 11:00-11:50 7/8

13:00-13:40 3 13:00-13:40 (40) 3/4

13:40-14:20 8 13:40-14:20 (40) 4

14:20-15:00 4 14:20-15:00 (40) 7/8

Happy Summer Holidays

After a school year full of educational and

fun activities, it is now time to recharge

your batteries and go on holiday. We

would like to thank everyone for another

great school year, good cooperation and all

the help with the various activities and

group outings.

We wish everyone a nice summer holiday

and we will see each other again in the new school year.

.


